
Brach Eichler Raises Over $25,000 for the American Heart Association

For the ninth consecutive year, Brach Eichler participated in the American Heart Association’s Annual Greater Northern NJ Heart
Walk which was held on October 20, 2019 at the South Mountain Recreation Complex in West Orange, NJ. Even though it was a
brisk Sunday morning, over 30 Brach Eichler employees and their families, friends, and even furry friends showed up to walk,
celebrate our heart health, and recommit to taking better care of ourselves. We joined more than a million people in more than
300 communities across America in taking a stand against heart disease and stroke. As a firm, we were able to raise more than
$25,000 this year for the American Heart Association and American Stroke Association. The money raised will go towards
funding valuable lifesaving research, education, and advocacy efforts. Well done to all of our walkers and donors who put their
hearts and “soles” into the event!

 


